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August 18, 2019 
 
Dear PHCC Educational Foundation: 
Thank you for the generous Jim Finley Memorial Scholarship in the amount of 2,500. I am very 
pleased and appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient of this award. 
 
Let me tell you about myself. I am currently working at George Plumbing Co. Inc. who agreed to 
support me in my plumbing education and career development. I am currently starting my third 
year of a four-year apprenticeship program and plan to pursue a journeyman license, followed 
by a master plumbing license, and see a good future for myself in medical gas. Upon reading 
about Jim’s background and the services he provided to customers and community, my feeling 
is he aimed to be the best he could be. I also strive for this goal of being the best I can be, and 
hope to be respected by my work, ethics, and good attitude. 
 
Thanks to this Scholarship I will be able to finish this program without worry of where my 
educational financing is coming from and focus on the aspect of learning. 
 
 
With gratitude, 
William S Sexton 
George Plumbing Co. 
San Antonio, TX 
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I just wanted to thank you and the rest of the 
PHCC Educational Foundation Scholarship 
Committee for your generosity. It is an honor to 
be chosen and I cannot thank you enough!  
 
Best regards, 
Kip Kopera 
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As far as trade related jobs go, I have been working with 
Atlantic Heating and AC since I was a freshman in high 
school. Beginning as a summer only apprentice, and since 
2017 when I graduated I have been working a mix of full and 
part time positions.  
 
While taking college classes, I work 3 days a week and 
spend two studying Engineering Technology (CAD). During 
the summer I take online college classes and work full time. I 
am in my 5th year of the tier program and hope to obtain a 
journeyman license in the next year - year and a half 
depending on work experience hours.  
 
You and your donors have been a great help by allowing me 
to worry less about expense and focus on the end goal. Your scholarships have helped pay for 
code books, textbooks, and tuition to both Peterson, as well as two different colleges that I have 
studied at in the past two years.  
  
Hopefully others can benefit as much as I have! 
  
-Liam Chapman, 2018 winner 

 

 
I am writing today to thank you for selecting me as one of the recipients 
of the PHCC scholarship.  It is an honor to have received this reward 
and it is greatly appreciated. It will help me immensely in furthering my 
post-secondary education. 
 
Yours truly,  
Ben Thomson 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you all so much for the generous scholarship. It will be 
immensely helpful in paying for my academic endeavors. Have a 

great day and thanks again.  
     -  Dylan Burch 
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I am writing to thank you for your generous scholarship. I am greatly 
honored to be selected for this award, and I am deeply appreciative of 
your support.  
 
Over the next four years, I wish to pursue an education in science and 
engineering, and I plan to graduate from the University of Minnesota, 
Twin Cities, with a Bachelor in Mechanical Engineering and a double 
major in English. With this, I hope to bring my technical knowledge 
to others, perhaps through some sort of technical writing or teaching. 
The financial aid that you have provided for me helps a great deal 
with my educational expenses and allows me to focus more on my 
intensive schoolwork. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity and support. Without your help, 
I would be unable to achieve my high-reaching dreams of pursuing a 
secondary education. 
 
Sincerely, Emily Rascher 
 

 
I wanted to say thank you for the scholarship award.  It is greatly appreciated 
and will definitely assist me in pursuing my engineering degree.   
 
Please forward my gratitude to the PHCC Educational Foundation Board of 
Directors and those responsible for donations to make this possible. 
 
I am currently working this summer at a HVAC Company. SIU Edwardsville 
classes will start in early September and I will register 13-14 credit hours. 
 
Again, thank you! 
Jack P. Lugge 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you so much for this incredible opportunity! I am so grateful for 
your company's generosity in awarding me this scholarship, and it will 
be a tremendous help in being able to afford to attend Michigan.  
 
If there's anything I can provide for you beyond the information I filled 
out in the form you included, please let me know. Again, many thanks 
to you and to PHCC! 
 
Best wishes, Taylor Gilbert 
 


